@he Post and Convier

134 Columbus Street CHARLESTON, SC 29403-4800 (843) 577-7111

June 24, 2016

Rob Godfrey
Deputy Chief of Staff
South Carolina Governor’s Office

Mr. Godfrey:

This is a formal request under the S.C. Freedom of Information Act to inspect and/or copy
all documents related to the Wando Welch Terminal in Mount Pleasant, S.C., from June 19, 2016
to the end of business on June 24, 2016.

This request includes, but is not limited to: emails, schedules, and correspondence within and
between the governor’s office and state agencies, departments, companies, members of the
public and any other applicable parties regarding the Wando Welch Terminal.

Please waive any applicable fees. Release of the information is in the public interest because
it will contribute significantly to public understanding of government operations and activities.

Please cite the specific exemption under the FOIA if you choose to withhold any of the
requested materials.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Gavin Jackson

Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier
843-708-1830
gjackson@postandcourier.com



